ADDENDUM NO. 3

DATE: June 22, 2018

TO: All Bidders

FROM: Julie Smith Max.weil, Procurement Specialist
SUBIJECT: Addendum No. 3 — KAT Bus Lift Replacement
PROJECT NO.: 180484

BIDS TO BE OPENED: Thursday, July 5, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by potential bidders regarding
the above-referenced Invitation to Bid. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

uestion 1: How may we obtain a plan holder’s list?
y p
Response: Interested parties may email civilengineeringplans@knoxvilletn.gov to

request a list of individuals how have requested files of the project plans, specifications, and bid
packages.

Question 2: What is the location of the electricity disconnect for the lifts?

Response: The breaker for the current pump is in breaker panel number 2 Jabeled GL in
the maintenance repair shop.

Question 3: Does the City of Knoxville intend to use biodegradable oil or traditional 0il?

Response: The City will be using and requests your price reflects the use of
biodegradable oil.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3



